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October 2, 2017 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Last time I wrote we were anticipating a hurricane, I truly hope everyone is well. We welcome the month of 
October with many activities for all to enjoy. Firstly, I would like to welcome Ms. Opal Mason to our team. Ms. 
Mason is a doctoral student with a wealth of knowledge and experience. Please welcome her to our amazing 
school community.  
 
Please come join our staff on October the 4th when guest author, Kentrell Martin will be on campus to read to 
our students one of his remarkable books. Please make sure your child is in attendance during the week of 
October 9th for our spirit week as well as FTE (Full Time Enrollment) which determines our school funding for 
the academic year. In addition to our monthly fundraisers, we will be selling Halloween Grams until October 
19th. During the week of October 23rd, we will be participating in Red Ribbon Week, which all students will 
take part in fun activities to celebrate this very important week.  
 
In the spirit of Halloween, we will be hosting a Halloween dance for all grades on October 30th  during school 
hours and the celebration continues on the 31st with Trunk or Treat from 6pm-8pm. Parents, please turn in any 
box tops to your child’s teacher.  
 
Lastly, I would like to thank all the parents and community members for all your time, effort, and donations. 
We could not do what we do every day without your help. Please continue to support our school as we continue 
to push forward to be the best we can be for the success of all students.  
 
Educationally Yours, 
 
 
 
 
Guillermo M. Gonzalez 
School Principal  


